

April 07, 2020

Dear Valued Member:

Memorial Employees Federal Credit Union continues to monitor conditions related to Covid-19. In order to continue to service our members and protect our employees, we have changed some branch hours; visit www.mefcu.org to see our new branch hours.

Additionally, please continue to take advantage of the mobile and electronic channels available:

- Online Banking and Mobile App—Allow you to transfer funds and pay bills. If you are not already signed up visit our website www.mefcu.org
- Free ATMs ATMs at all Publix stores are free to members thru the Presto network. *Misplaced or lost ATM/debit card*? Contact member service at mefcu.org to get a fast and easy replacement.
- **Remote Loan Closing** if you have a pending loan and would rather close the loan remotely, contact 954 265 3163 to see if electronic document processing is available for your transaction.

For all other questions and concerns, please contact us at memberservices@mefcu.org or call 954 265 5862.

Remember your credit union is here for you, please let us know how we can help.

Sincerely,

George Glasser PRESIDENT/CEO

